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President’s Letter: 
Dear Members: 
 

Those of you who attended our summer outing 

to  Old Mill Creek enjoyed a great performance 

of the Lipizzan horses.   
 

About 80 people enjoyed our Brick by Brick 

program that was hosted at the library in 

September.  Erik Wright, an Education 

Specialist from the National Museum of the 

American Sailor, taught the audience about the 

history of the Great Lakes Naval Base. 
 

On November 21st, Sue Cribb will give a 

presentation that features historical landmarks of 

Lake Villa.  The presentation includes 

landmarks of the mid 1800s – the early 1900s.  

So, while that Thanksgiving bird is thawing, join 

us for this great program at the Historical 

Society building. 
 

The LVHS Board Members have been busy 

planning for our annual Breakfast with Santa at 

the Lehmann Mansion.  Tickets, $10 each, for 

the December 3rd event are available on-line at 

www.lakevillahistory.com, at the Lake Villa and 

Lindenhurst Village Halls, or at Bill Stanley’s 

American Family office on Cedar Avenue. 
 

Have a few hours on Thursday afternoons?  

Looking for ways to volunteer?  We could 

always use an extra hand. Send us an e-mail to 

lvhs@lake-villa.org to get more details. 
 

Happy Holidays! 
 

Lori Heitman, President 

 

Volunteers don’t get paid because they are 

worthless, but because they are priceless!  

Thank you to our LVHS Volunteers. 
 

Calendar of Coming Events: 
Membership meetings are held the third 

Tuesday of each month (except January and 

July).  LVHS Board meetings are held on the 

Mondays preceding membership meetings.  

Business meetings convene at 6:30pm at 223 

Lake Avenue followed by a program at 7:00pm 

unless otherwise noted. 

Museum Hours:  Thursdays 1:30-4:30pm or by 

appointment by e-mailing lvhs@lake-villa.org. 
 

November 21:  “Historic Landmarks of Lake 

Villa”  Sue Cribb, charter member and past 

president of the Lake Villa Historical Society, 

will give a presentation that will feature 

established businesses, schools and a church 

that have been part of the community since the 

mid 1800s before it officially became Lake 

Villa in 1901. 

 

December 3:  “Breakfast with Santa” at the 

Lehmann Mansion. 

 

December 5:  Lakes Community High School 

Choir will be performing at Cedar Village 

 

January:  No meeting 

 

February 20:  “Lake Villa Trivia Night”  Come 

join us for a fun-filled night of Lake Villa trivia. 

 

http://www.lakevillahistory.com/
mailto:lvhs@lake-villa.org
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March 19: (Monday)  Join us at Reflections 

Restaurant on Deep Lake for a program by 

Jack Krupka.  Jack will give a little history on 

his family owned resorts and share their 

extensive collection of historical photos of Lake 

Villa.  With a little coaxing, he just might play 

his accordion for us too! 

 

A PAGE FROM THE PAST: 
As we plan for Breakfast with Santa, I thought it 

would be fun to take a look at some of Lake 

Villa’s Santas from the past.  Perusing through 

old newspapers, seeing some of the Christmas 

ads brought back a lot of memories. 
 

Who remembers the Lake Villa Variety Store 

that was in the building at 57 Cedar Avenue 

between the Post Office and Laundromat that 

 

were where the Village Hall office has since 

expanded.   I remember picking out my school 

supplies.  What do you remember?   

 

Although he looks good in that 1940s 

convertible, it looks like Santa prefers to arrive 

in Lake Villa aboard a fire truck.  Regardless of 

his mode of transportation, it looks like he is 

always very popular!   
 

Take a look at some of the photos and ads we 

found from the 1940s, 1960s, 1970s, 2000s, and 

2010s. Do you recognize anyone you know?  

Please share your memories of these events or 

businesses with us. 
 

The photo below looks like Santa arriving in a late 1940s 

Chrysler Imperial in front of Huckers Garage and across 

from the IGA Super Market and the Drug store. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 3                       Vintage Views   Volume 48 
 

 
 

 

 

 



 4                       Vintage Views   Volume 48 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 



 5                       Vintage Views   Volume 48 
 

 
 

 
 
 

  
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 



 6                       Vintage Views   Volume 48 
 

 
 

History on the Table: 
With the intention to create a cookbook, these 

recipes were collected from Lake Villa residents 

during the Village’s Centennial celebration in 

2001.  The cookbook was never made, and the 

recipes made their way to the Historical Society.  

Here is a recipe that was submitted: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Shortbread – For the Birds 

By:  Elaine Teltz 

 
½ c. vegetable shortening 

2  c.  flour 

½ c.  packed brown sugar 

½ c.  nutmeats 

½ c.  cranberries or raisins 

 

Cream shortening.  Add Flour and sugar.  Stir in 

fruit and nuts.  Mixture should be crumbly.  Add 

water if needed.  Cut into cookie ornaments for 

outside tree or pat onto cookie sheet for 

crumbling.  Bake at 350 until lightly brown.  15 

minutes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         


